	LES:  More Important Updates 
Continuity of Learning Plans
 

	Wednesday, March 25, 2020
Dear Lisbon Families,
Today, State Superintendent Karen Salmon announced that schools across the state would be closed until April 24, 2020. HCPSS is working diligently on a comprehensive distance learning plan. School staff members are eager to continue learning while the distance learning plan is being created. 
Beginning Thursday, March 26, grade-specific packets will be available for students to continue their learning. These packets will be accessible online or for pick up in person at the meal distribution sites, for families who lack online access.  
These resources are intended for student engagement as we train teachers to support a fully online learning model. More information about the phased-in online model is forthcoming. When staff returns to work they will be trained in HCPSS’ digital engagement tools.

As your family begins to plan for distance learning over the next four weeks, please stay tuned for details on how HCPSS can provide access to technology should your student need it.
In the meantime, I am certainly cognizant of the multitude of challenges we, as individual families, could potentially encounter during this unprecedented time in our history.  With that being said, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me by email at debra_anoff@hcpss.org with any questions or concerns.  I am always happy to offer support in any way possible!

Stay Safe and Healthy,
Debra Anoff
Principal
Lisbon Elementary School
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